
Motion: It is recommended that the Council welcomes the report of 
the Director for Public Health and endorses the vision for Suffolk 
where people undertake more active travel, rely less on car travel 
and use sustainable public transport.
It is also recommended that:
(a)   the Policy Development Panel for Health and Adult Care 
considers each of the ideas in the vision for Suffolk with a view to 
prioritising and planning those which the Council will deliver; and
(b)   the proposals of the Policy Development Panel are 
subsequently considered and agreed by Cabinet by February 
2014.

Members present agreed unanimously without a vote
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